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Weatherhead, Michael (ETC - CST - Cadw - Casework Teams)

From: Weatherhead, Michael (ETC - CST - Cadw - Casework Teams)
Sent: 12 December 2022 16:25
To: Weatherhead, Michael (ETC - CST - Cadw - Casework Teams)
Subject: Doc 4 - Email exchange between Cadw and Swansea Wards Cllrs

From: Weatherhead, Michael (ESNR - Tourism, Heritage & Sport - Cadw)  
Sent: 08 March 2022 09:32 
To: Paul Lloyd (Councillor)  
Cc: Mandy Evans (Councillor)  
Subject: RE: Capel y Cwm, Bonymaen 
 
Hello Paul, 
 
I understand the local planning authority are in dialogue with the owner about enforcement action. 
 
As the owner can appeal enforcement to Welsh Ministers, it would not be appropriate for me – as 
a Welsh Govt official – to comment in advance of a decision. 
 
You may wish to contact Swansea Council’s conservation officer directly, as it is the local authority 
rather than Cadw, that is responsible for the day-to-day management of their listed building stock. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Mike 
 
Mike Weatherhead 
Arweinydd Tîm Gwaith Achosion / Casework Team Leader 
Polisi a Gwarchod / Policy and Protection 
Cangen Amgylchedd Hanesyddol / Historic Environment Branch 
Cadw 

 

From: Paul Lloyd (Councillor)  
Sent: 07 March 2022 16:59 
To: Weatherhead, Michael (ESNR - Tourism, Heritage & Sport - Cadw)  
Cc: Mandy Evans (Councillor)  
Subject: Capel y Cwm, Bonymaen 
 
 
 
Hello. Do you have an update re any action CADW intends taking about the demolition of the listed building? 
Thanks, Paul Lloyd 
 
 
 

From: Paul Lloyd (Councillor)  
Sent: 21 December 2021 13:33 
To: 
Subject:  Capel y Cwm, Bonymaen 
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From: Weatherhead, Michael (ESNR - Tourism, Heritage & Sport - Cadw) On Behalf Of 
listedbuildingconsent@gov.wales 
Sent: 21 December 2021 12:46 
To: Paul Lloyd (Councillor)  
Subject: Capel y Cwm, Bonymaen 
 
CAUTION: External email - Do not click links/open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe 

 
Hello Cllr Lloyd, 
  
Yes, I’m afraid that appears to be the case. The Council’s conservation officer Steve Smith will be 
able to appraise you of the situation, and what the local authority intend to do. He can be 
contacted at [redacted] 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike Weatherhead 
 
Arweinydd Tîm Gwaith Achosion / Casework Team Leader 
Polisi a Gwarchod / Policy and Protection 
Cangen Amgylchedd Hanesyddol / Historic Environment Branch 
Cadw 

  
  

From: Paul Lloyd (Councillor)  
Sent: 21 December 2021 12:21 
To: CADW  
Subject: listed building 
  
Hello. I believe that the Cwm Chapel annexe in Cwm Chapel Rd, Bonymaen, Swansea is a listed building. Yesterday it 
was demolished without permission, I believe. Thanks, Paul Lloyd 


